Bec Thomas

From:

Bec Thomas

Sent:

Friday, 11 February 2022 12:30 PM

To:

premier@dpac.tas.gov.au

Subject:

Glenorchy City Council Investment Prospectus

Attachments:

Glenorchy Community Prospectus 2022 updated FINAL.pdf

Dear Premier Gutwein

In the lead up to the 2022-23 Budget process I am writing to provide a copy of Glenorchy City Council's investment prospectus, for your consideration.

Our priorities are:

- Employment (Jobs hub)
- Community recreation facilities (Play Spaces, Tolosa Park, Mountain Bike Park, Glenorchy Pool)
- Placemaking (Showcase, Public Art)

As you will see there are a range of other infrastructure initiatives in the prospectus, including the Greater Glenorchy Plan and Cityscape initiatives, as well as tourism opportunities such as Berriedale Caravan Park and Pink Path. In terms of Economic Development, there's an opportunity to invest in our Marine and Innovation precinct at Prince of Wales Bay.

I understand you are busy, but if you are able to spare the time I would welcome the opportunity to meet to discuss the projects outlined in the prospectus and the growth and change we are experiencing in our great City of Glenorchy. Thank you for considering and I look forward to hearing from you in response.

With kindness

Bec



BEC THOMAS Mayor



(03) 62 166 364 | 0407 461 273 | <u>www.gcc.tas.gov.au</u> <u>bec.thomas@gcc.tas.gov.au</u> | 374 Main Road, Glenorchy